
 

No.68 of 2019 
 
 
13 December 2019 
 
 
To All Port Users, 
 

 

STEEL STEVEDORING CHARGES – CHANGE OF UNIT OF MEASUREMENT FROM 

METRIC TONS TO REVENUE TONS. 

 

We refer to the general tariff revision as proposed in various industry 
consultations/engagements since September 2019, involving members of the Singapore 
Shipping Association, Shippers, Consignees, Shipping Agents, Carriers and other port 
users and stakeholders. 
 
We had mentioned that in relation to the steel stevedoring tariff implemented in 2017, that 
the unit of measurement at that time was inadvertently communicated as metric ton 
(“MT”). As a result, the community had adopted MT as the default unit of measurement 
which is not the industry practice. We wish to clarify that the correct unit of measurement 
should be Revenue Ton (“RT”). This is in line with all other historical and current Jurong 
Port charges and industry practice. 
 
This has been accepted by the industry and approved by MPA. The change will therefore 
take effect from 16 Mar 2020 and onwards. 
 
Regards, 
Walter Lin 
General Manager 
Breakbulk Business Unit 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
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